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Partner update – Public Health 

 

The paper provides an update on ongoing wellbeing and prevention activity 

overseen and delivered by the HSCP Public Health Team in Argyll and Bute. 

 

Public Health Intelligence 

Saskia Schmitz has now joined the Public Health team in Argyll and Bute as Public 

Health Intelligence Specialist. The Public Health Intelligence team (PHIT) are part of 

the Public Health Directorate and provide an expert resource on epidemiology, 

demography and population health evidence. A key piece of work for the PHIT has 

been developing profiles for the four community planning partnerships in Argyll and 

Bute. Saskia is currently contributing to the Children’s Health and Wellbeing Profiles 

Project, which aims to illustrate central aspects of the health and wellbeing of 

children and young people in the NHS Highland board area. The Children’s Health 

and Wellbeing profile reports will present an overview of indicators relevant to the 

health of children in each partnership area. Going forward, Saskia will support PH 

projects and will work closely with the NHS Highland Health Intelligence team. 

 

Money Counts 
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In April 2023, a new model of delivery was implemented, there is now a lead Living 

Well Network (LWN) Coordinator for each Locality, with a two-year Service Level 

Agreement in place. Although there has been a reduction in the number of LWN 

Coordinators, quarterly LWN meetings are still currently being held in each. 

The LWNs provide an opportunity for people to come together to find out what issues 

matter to local communities; to plan activities and events together; and to network 

with individuals, services and organisations. The LWNs will now work in partnership 

with Locality Planning Groups, by supporting engagement work within communities, 

sharing any identified local needs, raising issues and providing feedback to/from 

communities.  

  

The vacant LWN Coordinator post in Helensburgh and Lomond has now been 

recruited to with a new LWN Coordinator starting on 15 th

https://www.ablivingwell.org/living-well-networks
http://www.ablivingwell.org/living-well-strategy
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